St Mary of the Angels Catholic Primary School



Head Teacher: Mrs H Thorpe BA Hons QTS

Rossall Grove, Little Sutton, Ellesmere Port, Cheshire, CH66 INN

Email: admin@smota.co.uk Tel: 0151 329 3524

25th September 2023

Dear Parents,

The **Diocesan Building Fund** has been set up to help Catholic schools pay for major projects, like our new school building, the new all-weather canopy outside EYFS, the covered area outside Y1, Y2, Y3 & Y4 and the redesign of the office area.

All parents are asked to make a voluntary contribution to this building fund. The Diocese suggest an annual donation of £15 per child (29p per child per week), but you are free to give more or less than this figure particularly if you have more than one child in school. The donation can be made via our online payments system and can be in one payment, or, if you would prefer to spread the cost, please feel free to pay in monthly or weekly instalments. Whichever method you choose, we would appreciate your donation by 3rd December 2023. We are required to contribute any shortfall from the amount requested by the Diocese, which will come out of our school budget.

If you are able to boost your voluntary contribution by 25%, then please complete the gift aid declaration on the form.

Your contribution can also be made directly to the Diocese of Shrewsbury – www.dioceseofshrewsbury.org/schools-building-fund. Please see the leaflet attached.

We have benefited hugely from the building fund and we value your help and thank you in advance for supporting the Building Fund.

Yours sincerely

Mrs H Thorpe

Heren Thorpe

Head Teacher









